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ENERGY RESEARCH AND

DEVELOPMENT ADMINISTRATION

Division of Biomedical

and Environmental Research

August 10, 1976

Dr. Weyzen, PIP

Re: #9694 - BNL - Robert A. Conard,M.D.
 

Would you please contact Biles' office and
see who from there would like to meet with

us regarding the attached, I think we should

include Wachholz and Barr, since they are

familiar with this problem already. I would

think SSC would want Tommy McCraw and Joe

Deal involved as well as Albers. Once you

have some input from SSC, please try to set

up a meeting.
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W. W. Burr, Jr. VM. D.
Deputy Director

Enclosure:

#9694 from BNL,
R. A. Conard, MD

prea


